
On School Letterhead

Literacy Education Day
February 22, 2017, Austin, Texas
 
Dear Parent:
 
Your child has been invited to participate in Literacy Day in Austin, Texas, on February 22, 2017.  This event, sponsored by the Texas Council of Teachers of English Language Arts (TCTELA), will provide your child with a hands-on educational opportunity to participate as a citizen of a democratic society and an opportunity to be an advocate for student literacy by hand-delivering or telling his or her literacy story to the state representative and/or senator from our district.  Additionally, your child will have an opportunity to listen to and talk to the Commissioner of Education and discuss the impact that state assessment has had on his/her literacy education.

When we participated in Literacy Day during Texas’ last legislative session, the students stole the show; the legislators wanted to hear from them, not just the teachers and administrators who were there. Your child’s participation and input is essential, providing a voice and a face to the issues that are facing our state and our educational system.  
 
This is an overnight trip, so we will leave on Tuesday, February 21 at 12:15 from the ______ High School parking lot, where we will load the school suburbans.  The school will pay for all meals and the hotel rooms in Austin; we are staying at the _______________.  On Wednesday morning, we will meet over breakfast with representatives from other schools across the state to get our schedules for office visits to state representatives and senators. Then, we will meet back together for lunch before the visit with a guest speaker.
 
After our meeting with the guest speaker and possibly other office visits, we will return to ______.  We should arrive back at the High School at approximately 8:00 PM Wednesday night.
 
We hope that you will allow your child to participate in this event and lend his or her voice to Literacy Day in Texas. In order for him/her to participate, please have your child return the attached forms no later than Thursday, February 9.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Your Name
Your Position

